Chideock Fete Committee

Mr. K. Baylis Chairman Seatown Cottage Seatown Chideock DT6 6JT Telephone 01297 489027

08 May 2018

Dear Sir, Madam,

Chideock Fete Committee - Annual Report

The Chideock Fete Committee put the following report to the village meeting on 08 May 2018.

We held the Annual Duck Race on Sunday 27th August 2017 and would like to thank all who helped at this event.

We intend holding the Annual Duck Race at Seatown again, this year's event will be on Sunday 26th August, weather permitting. Please turn up and take part on the day.

This is the year for a village fete, a date should be agreed by all organizations, the fete committee can help but not organize, we can finance a forthcoming fete.

Keith Baylis

Fete Committee Chairman.

Committee:

Keith Baylis, Elizabeth Grant, Nick Mudford, Roger Carey.